
 

 June 18, 2015 

NE02899 

 

TO:  Michelle Koch 

  Analyst Supervisor 

  Game and Parks Commission 

 

FROM: Keith A. Paulsen  

  Dam Safety, Engineering Associate 

  Department of Natural Resources 

 

SUBJECT: Consultation Concerning Endangered or Threatened Species 

  Platte River Basin 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the pertinent plan sheets for the project referenced below  for your review 

pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 37-807.  Please note your recommendation below as to whether 

granting this application will “jeopardize the continued existence of such endangered or 

threatened species or result in the destruction or modification of habitat for such species which is 

determined by the commission to be critical” by indicating (1) no effect or (2) may affect.  Please 

provide a statement supporting your recommendation of may affect (2).  Please sign and date at 

the bottom and return to the Department of Natural Resources at your earliest convenience. 

 

Recommendation Description of Application/Petition 

 

           1           P-19290 is for the construction of the Lincoln County Feedyard Holding Pond 4 

Dam in the SW/4 of the NE1/4 Section 12, Township 16 North, Range 29 West 

of the 6
th

 P.M. in Lincoln County.   

 

 
     7/9/2015       __________________________________________ 

 Date Game and Parks Commission 

 

Enclosure(s) 


